
ORANGE COUNTY LITTER CONTROL COMMITTEE 
Meeting Minutes 

September 3, 2012 
7 p.m. 
DRAFT 

The Orange County Litter Control Committee held a meeting at 7:00 p.m., on Monday, 
September 3, 2012 at the Orange Train Station.  OCLCC members present were Gene Ernst 
and Ron Rose. One at large member spot remains open. Due to the holiday the remainder of 
the members conducted the meeting via electronic meeting. 
 
Approval of Minutes --- reveiwed minutes from last months meeting 
 
Administrative Matters –-  The grant fund has not been received as of yet. Last year it 
was not issued until late September so we expect it within the next few weeks 
 
Office on Youth -- The Board of Supervisors have approved our plan for using the 
children that need community service. Please see attached document 
 
Planning for 2012 - 2013 -- we really need to make this a point of conversation next 
meeting. We really liked the impact the orange bags had in the schools, Ron  propose we 
do something within the school for earth day again. Ron found a nice book mark and 
will show it at the next meeting 
 
Orange Review -- If you haven't seen this weeks paper please stop and get a copy. 
Sarah published a great article about the OCLCC. Please thank her for her great work. I 
know she put a lot of time into this and a couple attempts at the drawing board. -- From 
that article and my visibity in the paper with the kids run a news reporter has contacted 
Ron and wants to do a special on the committee on Home Town Heroes. We will keep 
everyone posted. 
 
Recycling at Schools -- We are moving forward with converting the section in the 
schools containers to office paper. But, with that said we will not be eliminating plastic 
from the site. I have worked with Public Works and we will be dropping a separate 
container for plastic at both of the schools. We will also be evaluating the ability to have 
an office paper bin at LOW. This is still in the planning stage, but it is exciting things in 
the works. 
 
Household Hazardous Waste Day – Oct 20  (8 – noon). Please see the attached doc 
about HHW We will discuss volunteer hours for the day at the next meeting but please 
pencil in the time. 
Prescription return -- September 29 10 am - 2 pm -- at the town police department on 
249 Blue Ridge Dr 
Upcoming Coming Events  
Meeting Adjourned:  8 p.m. 
Respectfully submitted, 
Minutes 9/12 


